
 

 

 

 

22nd June 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

As you will be aware since 15th June we have been able to bring Year 10 pupils and more of our 

priority groups back into school.  It is has been wonderful to be able to have more pupils in school 

and to enable them to interact with others and provide them with emotional and academic support.  

We are delighted that the government are now allowing us to invite other pupils from different year 

groups back into All Hallows for a face to face meeting to support their well-being and remote 

learning before the end of the summer term.   

Below is the Government update to secondary schools from 15 June; 

“We have updated our guidance on secondary school provision to reflect the fact that, in addition 

to secondary schools welcoming year 10 pupils for some face-to-face support, where possible, 

schools may invite pupils in other year groups in for a meeting before the end of this term, where 

it would be beneficial” 

From the 29th June onwards we intend to invite pupils from year 7, 8 and 9 back into school to have 

a one to one discussion with a familiar teacher so that we can provide support with their well-being 

and ongoing learning.   

Below are the dates that we will be inviting specific year groups into school. 

Year 8 – 29th June - 1st July 

Year 7 – 2nd July - 7th July 

Year 9 – 8th July - 10th July 

Parents will receive a letter with further information which will include the date and time that their 

child should attend school. 

We would like to reassure you that we are implementing all of the directed health and safety 

procedures as outlined by the government and department for education. We have a very thorough 

risk assessment in place to minimise the risk to ensure All Hallows provides a safe environment for 

these face to face discussions to take place.  

During this time we will not be allowing other visitors, including parents, to enter the building.  

Please ring reception or e-mail studentservices@allhallowsrc.co.uk if you have any questions or 

require any further support. 

We are looking forward to seeing all our pupils again very soon. 

 150 Eccles Old Road, Salford M6 8AA                Telephone:  0161 921 1900 
 

 E-mail:  allhallows@salford.gov.uk    Website: www.allhallowssalford.com 
 

 Headteacher:   Mrs A. Cavanagh 



Take care and God bless.  

Yours sincerely 

All Hallows Senior Leadership Team 

 


